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We were one of the very lucky libraries
to be treated to a captivating
performance of ‘Nadelick’which we all
thoroughly enjoyed. Somehow we
managed to squeeze an audience of 30+
into our teeny, tiny, Junior Library!

During the Christmas holidays, some of our
young borrowers got very messy with
glitter & paint, creating sparkly baubles
and painted Christmas cards - perfect for
taking home to hang on the tree and share
with family.

Looe Library
Monthly Update
Last month at Looe

Free Clubs & Groups

Stories & Songs 
Knit & Natter 
Lego Club

Every Monday 10:30-11am

Every Tuesday 2-4pm

Every Saturday 11am-1pm

Catherine
Supervisor, Looe Library & Community Hub

Warm Space Every Tueday & Friday 10am-12pm

The Looe Library Team are
embracing our ‘New Year,
New Hobby’ theme and will be
running Art&Craft Sessions
that we hope will inspire...

2023 was a fabulous year at Looe Library and
we are very much looking forward to sharing
2024 with our community and our wonderful
borrowers, old and new.


